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	Nursery

	What a busy time we have had at Nursery during our Technology week. We have twisted an turned and used screwdrivers to put construction pieces together, played with wind- up toys and made Father Christmas tree decorations. We have learned how to program the Beebots to make them move forward, reverse and turn. Our first attempts at using a computer mouse were a   little tricky, but with help we could all have all have a go at completing a simple program. Mums and Dads, please help us by talking about things that use batteries or plug in around the house.

	Reception

	
	This week we have been focusing on aliens. The children have read the story Aliens love underpants and designed their own aliens using a variety of different materials. The children have been solving maths addition problems by using objects and making marks to represent numbers and then finding the total by counting the two groups together. Please encourage your child to discuss with you what they have learnt.

	Year 1

	1
	We have had a busy week this week in year one. We have been learning all about capital letters and when we need to use them in literacy. In numeracy we have been looking at subtraction and we have even been doing some subtraction word problems. We had to read the problem and highlight the key information. Then we put this information into a subtraction number sentence and worked it out with our drawing the dots method. In science we learnt all about how paper is made. Did you know it is made from trees and old used paper? The most exciting part of our week was making the Christmas decorations to go on the big Christmas tree in the hall; it looks amazing!!

	Year 2

	2A
	This week in 2A we have continued to look at fractions of number and moving onto numerators that are greater than one. We have had to double check that we have divided our rectangle into equal parts and then shared out our number equally. In Literacy, we have looked at word classes individually - knowing what a noun, adjective and a verb is. We've also identified them in a sentence which is trickier. Nativity songs are still being rehearsed so that we are ready for the KS1 Nativity in a few weeks’ time. Keep up all this hard work, 2A.

	2I       
	This week in 2I we have looked at London in 1666 and compared it to present day. During P.E the children have competed in relay races against the other Year 2 classes. In Literacy we have been looking at word classes and identifying nouns, adjectives and verbs in sentences. The children have also written their own sentences using these words. In Numeracy we have continued our work with fractions and have worked really hard to identify a fraction of a length. Well done everyone! 

	2K
	This week in IPC we have been super busy looking at London in 1666 and London now! The children thoroughly enjoyed looking at pictures from the past and comparing them to the present day London. In Literacy this week we have been looking at word classes. The children have written some brilliant sentences including all the word classes we have looked at such as nouns, adjectives and verbs. In Numeracy, the children have been working on fractions of a length. They measured the length of lines using a ruler and then worked out the fractions of the lengths. We even moved on to finding out fractions of a length where the numerator is more than one. 

Good job everyone!

 

	
	



	                                                                                                              Year 3

	3B
	What a fabulous week for 3B! This week we have been getting in the festive spirit, creating amazing Christmas decorations for our school tree. The children carefully created Christmas pudding baubles, which look absolutely amazing! We have been working on setting descriptions in Literacy, drawing on our inference skills from Reading and showing off the new vocabulary we have learned. In numeracy we have been finding change in money. The children have demonstrated all their addition and subtraction knowledge, buying items from catalogues and finding the correct change. In line with our school's Positive Minds initiative, we have also decorated our class box. The children worked hard on positive messages and inspirational quotes, which they thought would help encourage their peers each day.  A great week for 3B, well done!

	         3G
	We have had another incredibly busy week in 3G. In Literacy, we have been writing our setting description based around Ug's cave. We have thought about the character's body language and using powerful verbs to help us create an atmosphere. In Numeracy, we have begun our measurement unit. This week we have been focusing on money. We have learnt to find the total amount and then calculate the change from the items in our class shop .In the afternoons, we have enjoyed making Christmas decorations for our tree in the hall. We decided to make Christmas wreaths using tissue paper and pompoms. We loved making them and they look great!

	               3K

	This week in Literacy we have been writing setting descriptions. The children have worked hard to include expanded noun phrases into their work. Well done. In numeracy we have been working with money. We have been finding the total cost of two amounts, finding change and solving word problems. The children have been eager to show what they know about money. In Science we have been investigating the components of soil. The children have enjoyed exploring rocks and soil and can identify different types of rock. In IPC we have been designing and creating our own cave paintings. The children's work is fantastic! Well done 3K. 

	                                                                                          Year 4
        4D                           
       4N

        4P
In 4D, we have been writing our own newspaper reports set in Ancient Rome, in literacy. In numeracy we have been looking at the properties of shapes and drawing them ourselves. During the afternoons, we have been looking at the differences between the lives of Roman boys and girls. We have also made our Christmas decorations to hang on the Christmas tree!                               During our Numeracy lessons in 4N, we have been focusing on angles and how to identify different angles within shapes. Children were then able to use this new information to sort shapes in a Carroll diagram. Well done. In Literacy, we have been looking at the features and structure of a newspaper report, to help write our very own Roman newspaper report. They have been working really hard to describe their crime appropriately. This week, children have been making predictions for an experiment to test which liquid is the most acidic and will break down the bread first.                                                                                                                                This week in 4P, we have worked fantastically on our news reports. The vocabulary we have incorporated has made our writing really effective. We even challenged ourselves to find more ambitious vocabulary in a thesaurus! In numeracy, we have been using the properties of different quadrilaterals and triangles to sort within a Carroll diagram. We really enjoyed our science lesson this week where we make predictions to see how different liquids affect our stomach!


	Year 5

	5A
	In 5A this week we have been looking at persuasive texts and the children have planned to write their own persuasive letter, using rhetorical questions and modal verbs. In Numeracy, we have been looking at fractions and the children created their own fraction walls and then used this to find equivalent fractions. On Wednesday, the children attended Arena Academy and took part in a morning based around their IPC topic of the Vikings. In IPC, we have been looking at the types of things that the Vikings worshipped, focusing on the different gods and goddesses. 

	5R
	This week in 5R we have been continuing our Viking topic, including a great morning at Perry Beeches school on Wednesday! In numeracy we have begun working on fractions, comparing and ordering as well as finding equivalents. In literacy we have worked on persuasion, identifying the key features and writing our own persuasive sentences. We also had great fun making our decorations for the Christmas tree in the hall!

	5S
	This week 5S have been busy writing their persuasive letters in Literacy which is linked to our book ‘How to train your dragon.’ We have also been working on our knowledge of fractions in Maths and are starting to learn how to compare and order fractions with different denominators.  In IPC we have been learning about the Viking religion and the impact that this has had on modern day Britain.

	Year 6

	             6S
	This week, asides from creating our amazing Santa tree decorations, we have been working on developing our characterisation and dialogue skills for our Mayan narrative. Children in set 1 have also been learning the different uses of a colon. In maths, we have been investigating the order of operations and following the rules of BODMAS.

	             6D
	What a fantastic week 6D have had! In Maths we have been learning about to use BODMAS to solve calculations with different operations. In Literacy we have started plan our own Mayan narrative story. In Science we have started our healthy eating topic and created a balanced meal plan for Michael from Kensuke's Kingdom. Keep up the hard work. 

	               6N
	This week 6N has been very productive.  In Numeracy, we have been learning how to use BODMAS whilst also applying this to complex reasoning questions. In Literacy we have been writing our own narrative based on the Courage Twins, using personification, senses and show not tell.
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DORRINGTON ACADEMY


Head Teacher; Miss L Barratt


www.dorringtonprimary.co.uk 	Tel: 0121 464 5330 


Fax: 0121 464 7904





DORRINGTON NEWS: 24th  November 2017





Glasses in Spiderman Case





Found - a pair of glasses in a Spiderman case.


 Please call into the office.


                              












































DORRINGTON DIARY - Dates for your Diary





                        Friday 8th December – Teacher Training Day





                          Thursday 14th December – Christmas Market 


  


                        Thursday 14th December – Christmas Jumper Day


                                          Please note the change of date


                                 £1 donation to the Save the Children charity





                         Friday 15th December – Children’s Party Day





              Tuesday 19th December – Foundation and KS1 Nativities





                 Wednesday 20th December – School Christmas Lunch





                                            More Details To Follow





           Friday 22nd December – School Closes for the Holidays at 1.30pm


                              Monday 8th January 2018 – School opens











Unicef Article: 28


ATTENDANCE & PUNCTUALITY FOR WEEK ENDING 17th November 2017


          This week the top classes for Attendance and Punctuality were as follows:


Attendance�
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KS1�
        2K�
    99.33%�
KS2�
4N�
98.33%�
�
REC�
RS�
    92.86%�
Year 3�
3G�
97.00%�
�
Year 1�
1W�
    97.00%�
Year 4�
4N�
98.33%�
�
Year 2�
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Year 5�
5A�
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6N�
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KS1 Winners�
1W�
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4P�
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KS1 Most Lates�
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KS2 Most Lates�
3K�
10 LATES�
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YEAR GROUP NEWS





Unicef Articles: 12, 28, 29, 31








YEAR GROUP NEWS





MESSAGE TO ALL PARENTS





If you would like your child to walk home on their own, please ensure that you put it in writing and hand to the School Office.





If you change your Telephone Numbers or any other details please remember to let the school office know.





V-tech watches and Fidget Spinners are prohibited in school and will be confiscated.











BREAKFAST CLUB


�Reminder to parents, Breakfast Club finishes at 8:50am. Can we remind all parents that Breakfast Club opens in the hall from 8.30am. Please do not bring your child to school before this time. The club is for children to purchase and eat breakfast. We cannot supervise children in the club who are not eating.�Thank you.














REMINDER – LATE CHARGES





For each child entering the late area, the parent will be charged an initial £5. For


every subsequent 5 minutes thereafter, there will be a further £5 charge. For example, if a child in Key Stage 1 is in the late area at 3.30pm and is not collected until 4.00pm, this will incur a charge of £35. An invoice for the total amount will be sent to the child/children’s home address within 7 days.





Unicef Articles: 3, 18
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“Together we are stronger"








